
Greetings Fuqua Students!  I hope this message finds you well and thoroughly enjoying your 

summer! 

This year we will be doing summer math a little bit differently.  We will be using the platform 

DeltaMath which can be accessed through the following link: 

 https://www.deltamath.com/students 

You will need to create an account using your school email address.  Please reach out to the 

school if you are having email issues to get these resolved as quickly as possible.  You will be 

prompted to provide a class code.   

If you were enrolled in Pre-Algebra this year and will be taking Algebra next year your code is: 

9C38-46SJ   

Once logged in you will find an assignment labeled Summer Math.  Each lesson consists of 5 

practice problems, example videos, and a step-by-step example problem if you get stuck.  You 

are not required to complete every lesson, but you are encouraged to try as many as possible of 

the fifteen that have been chosen.   

The assignments will close on August 5th at 11:59pm.  

See you in August! 

 

Mr. Gaul 

 


